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Dear Families and Parents,

As the academic year draws to a close, we 
reflect on a year of significant progress and 
student success across St Dunstan's School. 
Our students have excelled academically 
and personally, embodying our core values 
daily.

Academic Excellence & Student Recognition 
We are incredibly proud of our students' hard 
work and engagement. Our Year 11 students, 
in particular, demonstrated exceptional 
resilience during their GCSEs. The positive 
learning environment in our classrooms is 
frequently commended , and our 
commitment to student success is evident in 
the extensive support provided, including 
revision sessions.

A key focus this year has been celebrating 
student efforts. Congratulations to all who 
earned Bronze, Silver, and Gold awards. 
Collectively, our students achieved an 
astonishing 272,400 'On Track Points' for 
2024-25, significantly surpassing last year's 
total and reflecting immense dedication.

Vibrant School Life Our students enjoyed a 
fantastic year in sports, highlighted by a 
spirited Sports Day that showcased individual 
achievements and a strong community spirit. 
The arts thrived with a magnificent 
production of 'The Lion King,' musical 
showcases, and enriching visits to prestigious 
venues.

https://www.midsomernortonschoolspartnership.com/uploads/files/term-dates-and-holiday-2024-25.pdf
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https://www.stdunstansschool.com/news-and-activities/extra-curricular-activities.htm
https://www.stdunstansschool.com/news-and-activities/extra-curricular-activities.htm
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Our community ethos shone brightly through Remembrance Day 
and VE Day commemorations , and our students' generosity was 
heartwarming, with significant food bank donations and over £500 
raised for Children in Need.

Enrichment & Growth Students engaged in a wide array of enriching 
activities, from clubs like Dungeons and Dragons and Chess to 
academic challenges, DofE expeditions, and theatre visits. These 
experiences have broadened horizons and ignited new passions, 
fostering countless moments of personal growth.

None of these achievements would be possible without our 
dedicated staff, whose unwavering support inspires and guides our 
students daily. We also extend our heartfelt thanks to you, our 
parents and families, for your invaluable partnership and 
commitment to your children's education.

We bid a fond farewell to staff members moving on, especially Carol 
Salter, for her incredible 40 years of service, and Mr. Jones, on his 
retirement.

We wish everyone a wonderful summer break and look forward to 
welcoming students back in September for another fantastic year.

Yours sincerely,

P Balkwill 



Year 10 Work Experience



Camp



Weymouth Sea Life Centre

Duke of Edinburgh



Bovington Tank Museum

Longleat

Dungeons and Dragons



Brean Cycling

Horse Riding
Glastonbury Abbey

Gardening



Year 7&8 Summer Reading Challenge

Maintaining reading practice is really important over the 
summer holidays to make sure all the progress made 
during term time doesn’t slip away! 

Over the holidays, Year 7 and 8 have been set a 
reading challenge. It is essential that they complete at 
least the red section on the sheet, but if they can do 
more, that would be amazing.

We will be retesting students’ reading ages when we 
start back in the autumn term and it without regular 
practice, reading ages can dip considerably and make 
the school year harder to digest. 

We thank you for your support with this over the 
holidays. We appreciate things are busy but we’ve 
made sure we’ve set manageable tasks. 



Local Summer Activities



Local Summer Activities



Organised & 
Proactive 

Bringing the correct equipment, kit and 
uniform
Meeting deadlines
Working on tasks independently and 
completing homework to a high standard

Neat & Tidy 
work 

Smart, well presented books demonstrating 
your best work

Tenacity 
Trying your hardest, rising to challenges,  
having a 'can do' attitude, working out 
solutions and taking ownership of your 
learning

Ready, 
Respectful and 
Responsible  

Being a role model by consistently 
demonstrating our basic expectations 

Answering, 
reading  and 
listening like an 
expert 

Sophisticated full sentence answers using 
technical terms
Following along, tracking the text and ready 
to read aloud in class.  
Reading widely and for pleasure 
Listening and considering the views of others 
Taking in turns to respond 

Contributing to 
the class 

Playing an active role in every lesson
Attention to the speaker, sat up straight, arms 
still, pens down
Teacher focused 

Kindness & 
Community 
minded 

Caring, polite, looking after one another and 
the  site
Speaking with kindness and respect
Supporting staff and other students to create 
a positive learning environment for all


